
From: Cindy Hoffmann <c  
Date: March 11, 2019 at 7:04:03 PM PDT 
To: Linda.Parks@ventura.org, jenny.ho@ventura.org 
Subject: Fwd: Board Response to Proposed Wildlife Corridor Ordinance 

Again Eric does not speak for the residents of BC  
Nor all individual members of the board  
No resident survey ,questionnaire or feedback  has  
Been requested of any of the residents  
He has not asked for the residents opinions in any form  
Obviously Eric has received some outside assistance in drafting this letter  
The overriding question needs to be answered  
Why Eric wants BC out of the corridor when only some  
Of the undeveloped parcels fall within the purview  
It’s a fact that all wildlife uses BC as their corridor  
There are no incidents of human wildlife conflict in the canyon unless  
A raccoon digging grubs in your yard is an offense  
There have been no collusions of wildlife with traffic  
Unless you count a skunk or an opossum which has occurred  
Once in the 15 years I ve lived here  
Eric and his board refuse to install speed humps or additional  
Stop signs or an equestrian crosswalk for safe access  to the trails or 
The equestrian center or any other traffic calming  
Mitigation measures  
For him to voice his concern about 
wildlife injury is ludicrous  
Thank you for all your work  
Please stay the course  
Full speed ahead  
Time is of the essence  
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